
 

 

 
  

 

 

Greetings! 

 

The New Mexico Activities Association Foundation is excited to announce a new program 

designed to assist student athletes in the great state of New Mexico in the area of athletic 

supplies.   The staff at the New Mexico Activities Association is very passionate about giving 

back to our community and our greatest asset, our kids!  Unfortunately, every day we hear 

stories about how many students do not participate in athletics at the high school level due 

to inadequate or limited sports equipment.   

 

Here's how you can help!  We are seeking businesses, member schools, and the general 

public to share our vision of providing an endless supply of athletic equipment  to those in 

need.  We would like to invite anyone that is willing to donate new or slightly used goods 

such as running shoes, track spikes, cleats, tennis rackets or any other goods they feel a 

student athlete may need in order to compete. The NMAA would serve as the liaison 

between donors and those athletes and teams in need of assistance. We would appreciate 

your donations and we would make sure that your gifts would be distributed to those who 

could truly benefit from your generosity.   Let's join together to make New Mexico an even 

greater place, while teaching our kids the valuable lesson of giving to those in need. 

If you have any questions about the program, or if you would like to make a donation, 

please contact Chris Kedge at chris@nmact.org or call (505)923-3276. Thank you for 

supporting New Mexico Student Athletes! 
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